
From: Kester, Tony
To: James Bulot (jjbulot@dhr.state.ga.us) <jjbulot@dhr.state.ga.us>

Date: 11/4/2013 3:52:39 PM
Subject: Human Trafficking

Jay,

I believe you told me you were pursuing operators of unlicensed long term care facilities under human trafficking. If 
so, could I get some of the details. If not, do you know of a state pursuing this?

Have you received any feedback from Costas on your plan to close group dining sites?

Thanks.

Tony

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov
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